
PATRICK INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

Happy New Year! I hope the start of this year 
finds you and your loved ones healthy and 
happy. I wanted to take this time to thank all 
of you who participated in the collection of 
toys for the U.S. Marine Corps Reserve Toys 
for Tots program. Twenty-six of our 
communities across the U.S. participated and 

collected thousands of toys for this program that brings holiday 
joy to more than seven million disadvantaged children each 
season. Hunt is proud to support this holiday tradition, and we’re 
grateful for your generosity. As we enter the new year, we are 
partnering with the American Red Cross to help address the 
critically low blood supply levels. If you are healthy, we encourage 
you to consider donating blood. For those who have recovered 
from Coronavirus, donating your plasma can help up to 4 
coronavirus patients in need. For other ways you can help, go to 
www.redcross.org. Watch for information on mobile blood 
donation locations in January and February within our 
communities.  
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The 45th Force Spaceforce 

Privatized Housing Resident 

Advocate (RA)! Please extend a 

warm welcome to Janice Coburn! 

 The Resident Advocate is the key 

advisor to the Installation 

Commander and Wing leadership on housing issues 

related to safety, health 

and security in 

privatized housing.  

Your safety is of the 

upmost priority at the 

45th Space Wing.  

If your efforts to resolve 

problems with your on-

base residence don’t 

produce results, 

continue through the 

steps outlined in the 

chart to the right.  

Contact the Resident 

Advocate at any time 

for guidance and support @(321) 494-3480 or 

janice.coburn@spaceforce.mil Building 423/Room S120  

JANUARY EVENTS:   

Breakfast On the Go:  Tuesday, January 
19th @ 0700-0800 hrs. at the entrance to 
all Neighborhoods.   

Thankful Thursday Gift drawings :  See 
upcoming email for sign-up instructions! 

Tuesday Craft Kits:  Jan. 12th & 26th 

Pet of the Month: See Facebook for 
Contest details:  Jan. 12th— 19th. 

Paper Snowflake Making: See Facebook 
for Contest details.  January 21st—28th. 

COMMUNITY SPOTLIGHT 

Become a Family Child Care Provider…. 

Call Amy Doolittle, Community Child Care Coordinator, at 321-

494-2233 to learn more! 


